For Immediate Release November 10, 2015, NR-15-06

Contact: Chris Spaulding, ChrisS@ACConline.org
Airport Consultants Council (ACC)

908 King Street, Suite 100 Alexandria, VA 22314 (703) 683 - 5900



Don Bergin Named 2016 ACC Board of Directors Chair

Alexandria, VA - The Airport Consultants Council (ACC) is pleased to announce the election of Don Bergin of Blast Deflectors, Inc. (BDI) as chair of the 2016 ACC Board of Directors. Bergin assumed the position at the ACC membership meeting on Tuesday, November 10, 2015 during the 37th ACC Annual Conference and Exposition in Newport Beach, California.

Bergin is Vice President of BDI, located in Reno, Nevada. For more than 55 years, BDI has been a leading designer and supplier of jet blast deflectors and engine run-up enclosures. Bergin is responsible for BDI's business development and strategic planning. He also participates on the company's technology innovation task force.

"I am honored and excited to become the new Board of Directors Chair of ACC and to work with the diverse and dedicated group of industry experts that comprise the Board and our membership," said Bergin. "Together, working with the very talented staff at ACC, we will build upon the successes of past Board Chair, Carol Lurie of VHB, to elevate the impact that ACC has on the airport industry. I am eager to focus on ACC's most important initiative: being the "go-to" organization on airport development issues."

"ACC is pleased to have Don as its board chair in 2016, as he and BDI have been tremendous, long-time supporters of the Council," ACC President T.J. Schulz said of Bergin's election. "Don brings a unique perspective to the organization, and his chairmanship reflects the diversity and evolution of the ACC membership over the years. I eagerly look forward to a productive year under Don's leadership."

Bergin frequently attends and speaks at aviation industry conferences around the world, sharing his passion for improving safety and reducing noise levels for airports. He earned a Bachelor of Science degree in International Studies from Spring Hill College and has over 20 years of international business experience. An avid fan of the Reno Air Races, in his spare time Bergin enjoys skiing, trail running and camping with his wife and two young children.

Others who will be serving on the 2016 ACC board of directors are:

VICE CHAIR Roddy Boggus, NCARB, AIA, WSP | Parsons Brinckerhoff

SECRETARY/TREASURER Mary Ellen Eagan, HMMH

IMMEDIATE PAST BOARD CHAIR Carol Lurie, LEED AP, ENV SP, AICP, VHB

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Manik Arora, P.E., Arora Engineers
Benjamin R. DeCosta, DeCosta Consulting, LLC
Lorena de Rodriguez, Safety & Security Instruction, Inc.
Kevin Dolliole, Unison Consulting, Inc.
David Kipp, P.E., The Burns Group
Todd Knuckey, P.E., Atkins
Arthur "J.J." Morton, P.E., Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc.
Larry Studdiford, PMP, AECOM
Matt Wenham, P.E., C&S Companies

The Airport Consultants Council (ACC) is the global trade association that represents private businesses involved in the development and operations of airports and related facilities. ACC is the only association that focuses exclusively on the business interests of firms with airport-related technical expertise. ACC informs its members of new trends while promoting fair competition and procurement practices that protect the industry's bottom line. Founded in 1978, ACC Headquarters is located in the Washington, D.C. area. View this release online at www.ACConline.org.

###